
 
 

TOWN OF DEEP RIVER 
 

LEGAL NOTICE 
 

 

 ATTENTION  RESIDENTS  of  DEEP  RIVER 

 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN, that a Public Hearing will be held on 

Wednesday, April 26th, 2023 at 7:00pm, at the Richard H. Smith Town 

Hall Auditorium, 174 Main Street, to present the Annual Budget for 

Fiscal Year 2023-2024 for the Town of Deep River as recommended by 

the Board of Finance.  Budget materials will be available on the town 

website: www.deepriverct.us/board-finance. 
 

Dated at Deep River, CT, this 12th day of April, 2023. 
 

George Eckenroth, Chairperson, Board of Finance 
  


